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15th August 2011 

Mr Hang Fong 
Managing Director 
Safety Marine Australia Pty Ltd 
PO Box 1121 
MOORABBIN VIC 3189 

Dear Mr Fong, 

On behalf of Sandringham Yacht Club's Recreational Boating Committee I am writing to say thank 
you to you and your colleagues Clement Chang and Simon Oakley for addressing our Guest Speaker 
evening last Wednesday 10th August 2011. 

Regrettably I could not be in attendance on the night due to a business commitment but Sue Bowes 
advised me the talk/demonstration was a great success and thoroughly appreciated by all of those 
who attended. 

I would also like to acknowledge Safety Marine Australia's generosity in providing us with several of 
your wonderful PFD's. I am planning to include these PFD's as raffle or event prizes in the future and 
you can be assured I will be giving Safety Marine Australia due acknowledgement each time I hand 
one out to a lucky winner! 

As you may be aware Sand ring ham Yacht Club has two thousand five hundred members so hopefully 
you will gain some business opportunities as a result of your generosity with your time and goods. 

Yours sincerely, 
Sandringham Yacht Club 

Bill Stubbs 

Club Captain - Recreational Boating 
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